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January 15, 2019 

 

Hon. Dominic Cardy 

Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development 

Department of Education 

P.O. Box 6000 

Fredericton, NB   E3B 5H1 

 

Dear Minister Cardy: 

 

At the January 9, 2019 Anglophone South District Education Council meeting, Council voted to declare the seat for 

Sub-district 4 vacant.  The seat is vacant following the death of long time Council member Gerry Mabey. 

 

The District Education Council will now begin the process to fill the seat, which shall include an ad in the local 

newspaper, (Telegraph Journal), on the ASD-S website, and information to Principals and PSSCs at the area schools.  

We will hope to forward to you the names of three candidates for your consideration. 

 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Rob Fowler 

Chair 

 

/cmm 

 

Copy:    John McLaughlin, Deputy Minister, EECD 

Zoë Watson, Superintendent ASD-S 

 


